
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

OCP URBAN GROWTH STRATEGY – BYLAW 2014-002 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Municipal Council will hold a Public Hearing to hear representations of 
interested persons who deem their interest in property affected by the proposed updated version of the 
amendments to the OCP relating to the Urban Growth Strategy (Bylaw 2014-002).   This updated version reflects 
several changes including that no land within the Agricultural Land Reserve (ALR) is to be included within the 

revised Urban Growth Area.  The public hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, May 11th, 2015 in the 

Council Chambers of the Municipal Office, 13211 Henry Avenue, Summerland, B.C.:   
 

Inquiries relative to the above proposed bylaws should be directed to the Municipal Office, 13211 Henry Avenue, 
Summerland, B.C.  Copies of the bylaws, applications, and related correspondence are available for inspection at 
the Municipal Office during normal business hours (8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.), Monday to Friday inclusive (excluding 
Statutory Holidays), up to and including Monday, May 11th, 2015. 

 

Please note that all correspondence submitted to the District of Summerland in response to this Notice will form 
part of a public record and will be published in a meeting agenda when this matter is before the Council or a 
Committee of Council.  The District considers the author’s address relevant to Council’s consideration of this matter 
and will discuss this personal information.  The author’s phone number and email address is not relevant and 
should not be included in the correspondence if the author does not wish this personal information disclosed. 
 

Council will receive no representation after the conclusion of the Public Hearing.  
 
Maureen Fugeta 
Corporate Officer 
 
Summerland Review – April 30th and May 7th, 2015.  


